
PARENTS FOR CRAIGOWL 
MONDAY 30th JANUARY 2017 

AT 6.00PM 
 

 
Present:  Laura Dunstan, Leigh Duncan, Karen Boyd, Gayle Borsch 
 

In Attendance: Euan Smith 
 

Apologies:  Fiona Arnott-Baron, Vicky Low, Emma Gray, Lorna Martin,  
Mel Hosie 

 
1. Welcome 

Laura welcome everyone to the meeting and apologies were given for those who could 
not make the meeting. 

 

2. Minutes of last meeting 
The minutes of 21st November 2016 were passed as a true and accurate record by  
Leigh and Laura. 
 

3. Finance Update 
Emma gave us an update and the balance is currently sitting at £2235.15 with 2 cheques 
to come off which will leave a balance of £2196.30. 
 

4. Bingo Night 
Letters have been produced and are currently being circulated. Leigh is going to buy 
dabber pens and books to sell on the evening.                                       Action: Leigh 
We already have a gift voucher for a Hairdresser.  Gayle is going to start asking bigger 
companies and Hotels for sponsorship.                                                     Action: Gayle 
We will review prizes at the next meeting on the 20th February.   
Also the raffle will be drawn while the bingo is taking place and the winners announced  
at the end to collect their prizes. 
 

We are going to ask Emma if she would buy the refreshments for the evening.  
       Action: Emma 

 

5. Summer Fair 
Euan is going to sound out the staff for the possibility of moving the event to the last 
Saturday in June.                                                                                 Action: Euan 
PFC are also going to run a poll on FB to get feedback for moving the date. Leigh is 
working on a word document of possible ideas that will be shared at the next meeting. 

Action: Leigh 
 

6. Green Time 
This is being reviewed by the school. Class Dojo is being introduced to the school on a 
broader forum and more information will be shared in the coming months. 
 

7. School Uniforms 
The school is looking at changing the supplier, there have been some issues with the 
current supplier and Euan wants us to consider other possibilities. Laura is going to ask 
Tesco for some samples and a full range of what they currently supply.    Action: Laura 
 

8. Date of Next Meeting 
Next meeting will take place on Monday 20th February at 6.00pm.               Action:  All 

 
 

                Minutes: Leigh Duncan   Circulated: 9 Feb 2017 

 

  


